
 

                                                   

        
          

Thursday 9th June 2016 
 

 
Dear Dads 
 

We are always pleased to encourage families to play an active part in their children’s learning, 
and we warmly invite you to spend the afternoon at Brookfield on Friday 17th June 2016. 
 

We had such an overwhelming response when the grandparents and mums visited school and 
we are looking forward to another great family day. 
 

On arrival please come through reception as registration will be in the hall at 1:25pm. To help 
with arrangements for the day please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class 
teacher by Tuesday 14th June 2016. 
 

Thank you for supporting your child’s school experiences in this way and we look forward to 
meeting with you on the day. 
 

  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs M. Blewer 
Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

BRING YOUR DAD TO SCHOOL DAY 
 

 
I would like to accept the invitation to come to Brookfield Junior 
School and spend some time with my child on Friday 17th June 2016.  
 
I shall be attending school between 1.25pm - 3.10pm 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
Child’s name …………………………………………………   Class ……………..................... 
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BRING YOUR DAD TO SCHOOL DAY 

 
 


